
ACTIVITIES UNLIMITED GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 11, 2018 

 

 

• The meeting was called to order by President Jim Webb at 1:05 PM. 

• The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Lou Restieri. 

• Reverend Kazban opened the meeting with a prayer. 

• Jim Webb thanked the chairmen responsible for setting up the exhibits in the rear of the 

auditorium. 

• Jim Webb reported that the budget was in good shape and that the 2019 budget has been 

approved by the Board. 

• Doug Cooper reported that as of the end of November, 60% of the dues have been collected. All 

dues are due by the end of December 2018. 

• Jim Webb asked those who purchased new golf shirts to try them on and pay George Lewis. 

• As of the end of November, 2018, we have 371 members in our club. 

• The slate for officers for 2019 are:  Joe Pullaro, President, Vince Tortorelli, 1st Vice-President, 

Bob Dauer, 2nd Vice-President, Doug Cooper, treasurer, Jeff Mohn, Assistant Treasurer, Dave 

Voehl, Secretary, and Jim Mallen, Liaison to the Church. 

• Jim Webb reminded everyone to give what they can to the Food Pantry. 

• John Caikowsky gave a quick summary of future events that would be occurring next year. The 

Stock Club chairman reported on the status of the club. 

• Members were reminded to please continue to sign in on the Sign-in sheet. 

• There were 76 members present plus 9 spouses.  Total = 85. 

• Jim Webb thanked all for a successful year and invited everyone to join for a Christmas program 

at the church sanctuary.  The Golden Apple Chorus would be performing. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

 

 

Howard Vogel, Secretary 


